
Year 1’s trip to the National Portrait Gallery
f

Year 1 had a wonderful time at the National Portrait Gallery on Monday 23rd June. We took part in a workshop all
about portraits, thinking about what defines a portrait. We explored the galleries and looked for different clues in
some of the portraits to see if we could find out more about the person in them. We discovered that some paintings
have lots of clues and some have none!

We enjoyed creating our own
portraits in our workshop,
using crayons to rub over a
design we created.

After lunch, we took some
time to look at the paintings,
photographs and sculptures in
the galleries. We did some
observational drawings of our
favourite artworks.


